EL PASG NATURAL GAS CUMPANY
EL PASO, TEXAS

May 13, 1955
-~
ot e
Mr. W. B. Macey I
Secretary-Director e
Oil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Me.ico

Re: The Amerada Petroleum Corp. Stat
WE "F" #1 Well, Eumont Poal
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Macey:

This is to advise you that the above mentioned well currently carried on the
gas proration schedule for the Eumont Gas Poal is disconnected from the
facilities of El Paso Natural Gas Company.

Subject well was first turned into our system September 15, 1954. Deliveries
were discontinued at 9 A.M. October 5, 1954, and by telephone on that date,
and confirming letter dated October 6, 1954, Amerada advised that this well
had been shut-in and requested that no additional gas be taken until we were
further advised.

At such time as Amerada authirizes the taking of gas from their well and
reconnection is made, a notice of gas connection will be filed with the
Commission.

Yours very truly,

F. NORMAN WOODRUFF
Gas Proration Engineer

FNW/ht
cc: Amerada Petroleum Corporation
Monument, New Mexico

il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico
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